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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
 
We will be holding a Coffee Morning for parents at school 
on Monday 20th of November 2023 at 8:35am.  Parents 
will have an opportunity to meet with NHS professionals 
face-to-face to discuss matters around flu season and the 
flu vaccine. 
 
It is a great opportunity to find out about what services 
there are available for your children. We urge parents to 
attend as the Team from the NHS are eager to meet with 
parents and answer any of their concerns around flu 
vaccines. They will now also be offering the 
injectable flu vaccine for those that may not be able to 
have the nasal spray due to religious/dietary reasons. 

 
Coffee, tea and snacks will be provided, and we look 
forward to welcoming you. 
 
 
Mr Thuhel  
SendCo & DSL 

 


